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The day-to-day joys and hardships of your ancestors’ 
lives can often be found documented among the numerous 
original records of the local court.  Come learn how to 
access these valuable records to enhance your own family 
history. 
  

The courthouse is the motherlode of the history of 
our families' activities. It is the repository for land, court, 
probate and other historical records that document the 
lives of our ancestors. A little advance planning will make 
your visit most successful.  
  

Glenda Gardner Lloyd helped organize Root Cellar, 
Sacramento Genealogical Society and served as its first 
president.  She has taught genealogy classes through San 
Juan Adult Education for the past 25 years and does 
workshops for many local societies. Genealogy is her 
hobby and her passion, which she will share with all of us! 

 

 
DAVIS GENEALOGY CLUB MEETINGS AND THE  
CLUB LIBRARY ARE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC. 

GUESTS ARE WELCOME. 
VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT DAVISGENEALOGY.ORG 

 
 

 MONDAY, APRIL 26, 2010 ● 1 PM 
  DAVIS SENIOR CENTER ● 646 A ST., DAVIS 


